
 
 

 

• The newly elected officers of the Science National Honor Society are as follows….  
 President: Alice Schubart, Vice President: Aidan Marrone, Secretary: Kate O’Brien, Treasurers: Jenna 

Meyer and Thomas Orifici.  Congratulations officers, please see Mr. Sheltz before the end of the day. 
 

• Junior High T-shirt order forms due today. See Mr. Fasano in Room 235 with any issues.  
 

• Attention Babylon Buddies members: Please remember to open your Babylon Buddies Team site. All 
members have been sent a TEAM invite. If you are not receiving messages, please see Mrs. Schipf. The 
next Babylon Buddies meeting is Thursday 10/14 at 7:10am in Rowe Hall.  

 

• ASL CLUB meeting 10/12 @7:15am in Room 208. All are welcome! Bake sale will be 10/19 @7:15am.  
 

• Attention 10th and 11th grade students:  If you have signed up for the PSAT exam, the practice booklets 
are in. Please stop in at the Counseling Center to pick up your copy.  

 

• The Post Office Café is looking for students in grades 7-12 to help out at their 30th Annual 5K Run and 
1K Fun Run on Saturday 10/16. Helpers are needed from 8-11am and will receive three hours of 
community service, and a t-shirt. Anyone interested in signing up should see Mrs. Fama in Room 140.  

 

• HOMECOMING 2021 – Show your panther pride and wear your hoco 2021 T-shirts to the game. Order 
online at www.babyloncheer.com.  All orders are due by October 11th.  

 

• Attention all current National Honor Society members! There will be a mandatory meeting before 
school on Tuesday 10/12 at 7:10am in Rowe Hall.  
 

 

http://www.babyloncheer.com/

